
 

 
Adoption of Council Plan 

This week Council adopted the revised Council Plan 2017-2021 following the consideration 

and determination of submissions made at a Special Meeting of Council on 30 May 2018.  

The revised Council Plan 2017-2021 includes the relocation of strategies to better align to the 

outcomes they seek to achieve, three additional strategies have also been included; 

• Undertake a coastal study to explore opportunities for developing the Shire’s coastal 
areas, while still protecting the coastline environment.  

• Review and update recreation, aquatic and the paths and trails strategies 
• Develop and implement a Youth Strategy to determine the needs of young people and 

assist them to have a voice regarding matters that affect them.  

Council has considered community feedback and Councillors’ ideas received through a range 

of mediums in the revision of the Council Plan.  

A copy of the adopted Council Plan will be provided to the Minister for Local Government in 

accordance with the Local Government Act. It is also available on Council’s website and all 

South Gippsland Libraries.  

South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, Councillor Lorraine Brunt thanked the community for 

their participation during the review process.  

“Council appreciates the concerns and submissions that were taken into account whilst we 

revised the Council Plan.  

“After twelve months, I think we have started setting the foundations for our success. We 

hope to achieve our Vision and continue to work with the community to accomplish the 

strategies,” said the Mayor. 
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